
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The APPEAL AUTHORITY of Alpine City, Utah will hold a public meeting to hear an appeal from 

Mark Wells and Taylor Smith at Alpine City Hall, 20 North Main Street, Alpine, Utah on Thursday, 

October 22, 2015 at 9:30 am regarding a City Council decision pertaining to a secondary access road for 

the proposed Eagle Pointe subdivision.  

 

                                                                                    Charmayne G. Warnock 

                                                                                    Alpine City Recorder 

                                                                                    Posted September 26, 2015 

 


